
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 3/3/2011 2:40:21 PM 
To: 'Fitch, Julie A.' (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: CCA Investigation? 

Julie, 

We heard a rumor that the Commission was considering issuing an Oil into PG&E's CCA compliance. 
Is that true? It didn't sound right to me in light of the CPUC's report to the Legislature that you worked 
so hard on (much appreciated!), but I wanted to check. We have enough Oils to keep us busy for the 
moment. © 

Erik 
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